July 10, 2013
Dear Prevet Advisor:


  Subject:  Pre-Veterinary Medicine Advisor's Workshop 

2013-14 - Applications to Veterinary Medicine Colleges Application Services (VMCAS).
The University of Missouri, College of Veterinary Medicine would like to invite you and any interested pre-veterinary medical students to attend a Pre-Veterinary Medicine Advisor's Workshop. This year our workshop will be held on Saturday, October 12, 2012 in the Adams Conference Center E. Rollins Rd. Parking available right outside the Conference Center
The times and agenda are:

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


  9:45 AM *

Check in 

10:00-10:45 AM
MU Veterinary Medical Curriculum and extracurricular activities


10:45-11:45 AM
Application and Selection Process 


Lunch provided and time to visit veterinary student bookstore


1:00-2:00 PM

Tours of Teaching Hospital




2:00-2:30/3:00 PM
Advisors- A review of acceptance rates





Students- Meet with VM students

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

*All Advisors and Participants will be required to pay $5.00 registration fee.

If you have not yet sent us a copy of your most recent undergraduate catalog, we ask that you please bring one with you.  If you are not available, we hope that you will encourage any of your pre-veterinary students to fill out the registration form and attend the student portions of the workshop.

Please complete the enclosed registration form by October 7, 2013.  

If you have any questions, please call Kathy Seay, Admission Manager at (573) 884-3341.

Sincerely,
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Linda Berent, DVM, Ph.D., DACVP
Interim Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

RY:ks

Enclosure

